
 

BILL SUMMARY 

1st Session of the 60th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB2439 

 Version:  Introduced 

 Request Number:  10227 

 Author: Rep. Fetgatter 

 Date: 2/17/2025 

 Impact:  $0 

 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 2439 as introduced, exempts the Oklahoma Historical Society from the Oklahoma State 

Government Asset Reduction and Cost Savings Program and from the requirement of receiving 

authorization from OMES or the Long-Range Capital Planning Commission before renewing 

leases, transferring property, purchasing property, or constructing a building.  

 

Prepared By: Keana Swadley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2439 adds the Oklahoma Historical Society to the list of exempted state agencies in 

reference to the Oklahoma State Government Asset Reduction and Cost Savings Programs as 

well as the Long-Range Capital Planning Commission. Upon review, this measure has no direct 

fiscal or revenue considerations for the state. 

 

Prepared By: Jay St Clair, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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